
NOTICE TO CHILMARK TAXPAYERS 

The Chilmark Board of Assessors has completed its comprehensive 
reassessment of all classes of property in the Town of Chilmark in 
compliance with Massachusetts General Laws, Chapter 40 Section 56. 
Printouts with the preliminary FY18 assessments will be available for 
taxpayer review at the Chilmark Town Hall Assessors Office and Chilmark 
Public Library during normal business hours, as well as, on our website at: 

www.chilmarkma.gov 

The dates and times for this Public Disclosure period are listed on the 
website. You may also contact the Assessor's Office by phone at 
(508)645-2102 


